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From: David W. Brown [brown @ knopf-brown.com]
Sent: Monday, November 14, 2005 6:00 PM
To: Krasnow, Rose
Cc: MCP-Chairman; Rosenfeld, Michele; councilmember.perez @ montgomerycountymd.gov;

coucilmember.knapp @montgomerycountymd.gov;
councilmember.praisner @ montgomerycountymd.gov

Subiject: Deadline for Final Submittals in Clarksburg
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After meeting with my clients late today, I understand that several of 5 2005
" the items that we requested of you will not be made available until PT ,%’?f OF 1ye

tomorrow, November 15th. T understand that you will provide us tomorrow Aﬁ’(ﬂﬂoémﬂﬁﬂg%/%%
the record of fees for amendments to site plans, copies of files pertaining Mg Coﬁﬁgg(%

to environmental issues, and a transcript of the developer/builder
presentations on November 3rd that is not in final useable shape. We are
still attempting to get an-electronic version of that presentation and
‘understand that you have not obtained one either.

Based on the fact that receipt of these materials was anticipated last
week, and that they are mandatory to completion of our detailed submission
to the Board (now due on Friday, November 18th), I do not believe we have
adequate time to complete the task under the current deadline. I therefore
request that both sides be informed that the deadline is extended two
business days, to close of business on Tuesday, November 22.

Thank you in advance for your prompt confirmation of the submission date
extension. '

Dave Brown




	
	


